
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 18th  October 2019 

                                                                                  

                                                                  

Saturday 26th and Sunday 27th October—school is 

hosting part of TAMS weekend and 

running the café — please call in  

(see below )                                                                

Tuesday 29th October                                                                           

Start school, doors open 8.45am                                                       

Wednesday 30th October                                                                                               

Halloween Disco with a Slimy Sweet and 

Dribbling Drink Shop  -  6.00-7.30pm                                                                   

Thursday 31st October                                                                                

Individual photographs by Tiny Pixels 

Monday 4th November                                                                                    

PTFA  Toasty Morning - 10p per slice                                                            

Friday 8th November                                                                    

Y6 children are leading our Remembrance 

Assembly—all parents and carers welcome 

9.10-9.40 am. After the assembly please 

stay for the Remembrance sale. The Y6 children will be 

holding a sale in order to raise money for their chosen 

charity— Help the Heroes. They will be selling buns,             

calendars, painted pebble paper weights, art bookmarks 

and poppy pompoms! Headteacher’s Note:   

It’s been another busy week here in school, our children 
have been competing in multi skills and dodgeball                           
competitions and well as attending bike ability and Forest 
School sessions. 

I hope that you all received my email explaining that                    
unfortunately the election of a parent governor process 
will have to be stopped and will be started again after half 
term. Please could you destroy the ballot papers and                  
information or return the envelope to school. 

Reminder—school are hosting artists for the TAMs                   
weekend and are serving tea/coffee and cake in our                          
dining hall. If you are free why don’t you pop in to see the 
exhibition. 

Finally, have a wonderful half term and we will see you all 
safely back in school on TUESDAY 29th OCTOBER.  

Kind regards, Mrs Stinchon 



                                                                                    

 

Mondays - starting 4th Nov for 6 

weeks KS2 Archery with Pro Sport    

Wednesdays - starting 4th Nov for 6 

weeks KS1 Dodgeball with Pro Sport - 

letters will come home after half term 

Thursdays - Karate with Sensei Simon. 

3.30-5.00pm   

Mr Irvine will be holding netball  

and football training session at 

lunchtimes.                                                                                     

Secondary School - Applications 

for September 2020                                                                  

The closing date for parents of year 6 children  

who need to apply for a secondary school 

place online is Thursday 31st October 2019 

11.59pm. www.lancashire.gov.uk 

Our School Lottery 

Thank you to everyone who has 

joined our school lottery, we are 

very close to reaching our target of 50                                

subscriptions which will enable our lottery to begin!  

So far with our current number of subscriptions we 

are looking to raise £400 per year which will be a 

substantial 

amount to-

wards our 

stage! 

If you                    

haven’t 

joined                      

already – 

here are the                           

details… 

Operation Christmas Child Shoe Box 

Appeal                                                                                            
Mrs Stansfield will once again be running the 

‘Operation Christmas Child Shoe Box Appeal’. If you 

would like to take part, please provide a shoe box 

filled with items such as ; toys (stuffed animal’s, 

small football, yo-yo etc), personal hygiene items, 

school supplies and maybe a personal note from 

your family. The shoe box should be wrapped, la-

belled and dropped into school  by   

mid November (actual date TBC). 

More information can be found on 

their website                                                     
https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk  

SCHOOL DINNERS—our 

school dinners are very                     

popular and only cost £2.30 

per meal. The 3 choices  are 

cooked by Jayne and her team everyday and taste 

delicious. The new menu for Autumn has just been 

produced and can be seen on our school website…                                                      

https://www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk/parents/lunch-menu  

FREE SWIM PASSES GIVEN OUT FOR HALF-TERM!! 

https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/
https://www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk/parents/lunch-menu
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